
From: David Ogilvie [mailto:D.Ogilvie@homesforscotland.com]  

Sent: 27 July 2017 16:28 
To: SLC info 

Cc:  
Subject: Tenth Programme of Law Reform consultation 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please find attached a response from Homes for Scotland in which we make representations 
for the SLC to consider looking into finding a solution to the problems with common parts as 
highlighted by PMP Plus Ltd v Keeper of the Registers of Scotland 2009 SLT (Lands Tr) 2 
and subsequent litigation. We have been assisted in preparing our response by members of 
our Customer Relations Legal Subgroup, including Anderson Strathern who we understand 
have responded along similar lines. Should you have any queries about this response 
please don’t hesitate to contact me or my colleague Michael Barton-Maynard who is copied 
in on this email. Many thanks.  
 
Kind regards 
 
David Ogilvie 
Interim Director of Policy 
Homes for Scotland 
 
5 New Mart Place, Edinburgh, EH14 1RW 
Tel: 0131 455 8350 
Mob:  
Email: d.ogilvie@homesforscotland.com  
Website: www.homesforscotland.com 
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